
Tuesday December 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Last Wednesday we sent an email to parents through 
OneView stating that we experienced a cyber-attack on our 
district technology. Since last week, we have been working with 
personnel from the A-site as well as the Multi-State Information 
Sharing and Analysis Center on the origin of vulnerability and 
what information may have been compromised.  We are still 
awaiting a report on what information has been accessed.  The 
Allen County Sheriffs’ Department was also contacted.   
 In initial meetings last week, we were told that it was highly 
unlikely that a student’s personal identifiable information would 
be an issue.  Since that time, we have been informed that any 
laptop issued by the school that was used for personal use may 
be compromised.  We are asking you to please monitor all your 
personal accounts and take any precautionary steps you feel are 
necessary.   

Finally, we have heard from some parents that the letter 
sent through OneView last week did not reach them.  We 
apologize for this and are working with OneView to correct.  We 
continue to work collaboratively with all investigative parties and 
will share more information as we receive.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rich Dackin  
Superintendent  
 


